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Tony Searles Casting Room Dedication 
November 14th, 2014

Tyler R. Morris, MD & Alexander L. Neuwirth, MD

The opening of the Penn Musculoskeletal Center at 3737 
Market Street this year was marked by the dedication of the 
“Tony Searles Casting Room.”  As highlighted in UPOJ Volume 
24, the Penn Department of Orthopaedics lost a dear friend 
and role model with the passing of Anthony Searles on 
February 28th, 2014.  Over the course of a four decade career 
at the Hospital of the University of Pennsylvania, “Dr. Tony” 
mentored countless residents, students and patients in the art 
of casting and fracture management.  With a deft hand and 
gregarious attitude, Tony presided over the HUP casting room 
with an easygoing manner that put patients and trainees alike 
at ease.  His skill with immobilization techniques and patients 
was readily apparent, and it was with great satisfaction the 
department unanimously decided to dedicate the new casting 
room in his memory.  As Penn Orthopaedics continues to 
move forward in its mission to provide exemplary clinical 
care, we look back in appreciation for the life and service of 
Tony Searles. 
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